
 
 

22 November 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Students have been allocated from Monday, 6 December to Friday, 10 December to sign out 

from school.  
 

Students are encouraged to return all resources to the relevant school departments during this 

time.  

 

The school would appreciate the payment of all outstanding fees. 

  

 

Yours faithfully, 

  

 

 

Mr Matthew Hammond   Mr Ross Mackay 

Year 12 Adviser    Principal        


